
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 1:36:13 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 9:41 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Sumaila Gariba

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Dear sir,
Gas rates are already to high for a lower middle income family like mine. I received a bill for more than $260 for
December 2018 which is already unaffordable. Increasing the rates will make it impossible for me to pay my bill
and make me bankrupt. Please reconsider this increase as families like mine are already suffering.

Thank you.

-- Attachment --
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